
From: Travis Burke <tburke@thedolphinco.com>
Subject: Re: Veterinary Visits
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal
Cc: Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal; Kimberly Damon-Randall - NOAA Federal
Sent: April 4, 2022 5:35 PM (UTC-04:00)

Thank you - have a wonderful day.

Respectfully,

Travis

WhatsApp (386) 986-5567

On Mon, Apr 4, 2022 at 4:41 PM Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov> wrote:
Dear Travis,
Thank you for allowing Dr. Ewing to visit with Dr. Shelby Loos, see Toki, and be part of the Dignity Plan.  

Dr. Ewing will communicate with Dr. Loos to coordinate visits and work plans and will keep us informed.

Sincerely,
Amy

Amy Sloan
Deputy Chief, Permits and Conservation Division
Office of Protected Resources

NOAA Fisheries | U.S. Department of Commerce
Mobile: 301-310-1062

https://www.fisheries.noaa.gov/permits-and-forms#protected-resources

On Fri, Apr 1, 2022 at 10:39 AM Travis Burke <tburke@thedolphinco.com> wrote:
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Good morning Amy,

Thank you for all of your time.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to visit with Dr. Shelby Loos and be present.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to be part of the Dignity Plan.

My only ask is that Dr. Ewing communicate with Dr. Loos to coordinate visits and work plans and that they keep
you and I informed.

Have a great day and thank you.

Respectfully,

Travis

WhatsApp (386) 986-5567
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From: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>
Subject: Re: Veterinary Visits
To: Travis Burke
Cc: Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal; Kimberly Damon-Randall - NOAA Federal
Sent: April 4, 2022 4:41 PM (UTC-04:00)

Dear Travis,
Thank you for allowing Dr. Ewing to visit with Dr. Shelby Loos, see Toki, and be part of the Dignity Plan.  

Dr. Ewing will communicate with Dr. Loos to coordinate visits and work plans and will keep us informed.

Sincerely,
Amy

Amy Sloan
Deputy Chief, Permits and Conservation Division
Office of Protected Resources

NOAA Fisheries | U.S. Department of Commerce
Mobile: 301-310-1062

https://www.fisheries.noaa.gov/permits-and-forms#protected-resources

On Fri, Apr 1, 2022 at 10:39 AM Travis Burke <tburke@thedolphinco.com> wrote:
Good morning Amy,

Thank you for all of your time.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to visit with Dr. Shelby Loos and be present.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to be part of the Dignity Plan.

My only ask is that Dr. Ewing communicate with Dr. Loos to coordinate visits and work plans and that they keep
you and I informed.

Have a great day and thank you.

Respectfully,

Travis
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From: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Miami Seaquarium post
To: Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal
Sent: October 3, 2022 9:51 AM (UTC-04:00)

Hi Ruth,
See post below. I wanted to check in to see if you might be able to schedule a call with Shelby this week to get an update on
Toki and inquire about having APHIS come out?  I think it would be good if I could be on that call if okay with you.  I can make
my schedule work as needed if you can get time with Shelby for a call.  Or, if you can set up a visit to go there in person, that
is fine as well.

Also, FYI, I emailed Mridula and Jenny last week to inquire about your participation in carrying out the dignity plan and will let
you know when I hear back (or they may let you know).

Let me know.
Thanks,
Amy

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Courtney Smith - NOAA Affiliate <courtney.smith@noaa.gov> 
Date: Sun, Oct 2, 2022 at 5:35 PM 
Subject: Miami Seaquarium post 
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>, Jennifer Skidmore - NOAA Federal
<jennifer.skidmore@noaa.gov> 

Hi both,

Miami Seaquarium posted about Toki today on Facebook. 
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From: Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal <ruth.ewing@noaa.gov>
Subject: Re: Miami Seaquarium post
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal
Sent: October 3, 2022 9:58 AM (UTC-04:00)

Hi Amy,

I was able to get a call into Shelby on Friday last week about 5pm.  I'm hopping on a call now, but I can fill you in
after.  

Ruth

On Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 9:51 AM Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov> wrote: 
Hi Ruth,
See post below. I wanted to check in to see if you might be able to schedule a call with Shelby this week to get an update on
Toki and inquire about having APHIS come out?  I think it would be good if I could be on that call if okay with you.  I can
make my schedule work as needed if you can get time with Shelby for a call.  Or, if you can set up a visit to go there in
person, that is fine as well.

Also, FYI, I emailed Mridula and Jenny last week to inquire about your participation in carrying out the dignity plan and will
let you know when I hear back (or they may let you know).

Let me know.
Thanks,
Amy

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Courtney Smith - NOAA Affiliate <courtney.smith@noaa.gov> 
Date: Sun, Oct 2, 2022 at 5:35 PM 
Subject: Miami Seaquarium post 
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>, Jennifer Skidmore - NOAA Federal
<jennifer.skidmore@noaa.gov> 

Hi both,

Miami Seaquarium posted about Toki today on Facebook. 
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From: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>
Subject: Re: Miami Seaquarium post
To: Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal
Sent: October 3, 2022 10:01 AM (UTC-04:00)

Great, thanks!  I'm available after 11.

 

On Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 9:57 AM Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal <ruth.ewing@noaa.gov> wrote: 
Hi Amy,

I was able to get a call into Shelby on Friday last week about 5pm.  I'm hopping on a call now, but I can fill you in
after.  

Ruth

On Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 9:51 AM Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov> wrote: 
Hi Ruth,
See post below. I wanted to check in to see if you might be able to schedule a call with Shelby this week to get an update
on Toki and inquire about having APHIS come out?  I think it would be good if I could be on that call if okay with you.  I can
make my schedule work as needed if you can get time with Shelby for a call.  Or, if you can set up a visit to go there in
person, that is fine as well.

Also, FYI, I emailed Mridula and Jenny last week to inquire about your participation in carrying out the dignity plan and will
let you know when I hear back (or they may let you know).

Let me know.
Thanks,
Amy

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Courtney Smith - NOAA Affiliate <courtney.smith@noaa.gov> 
Date: Sun, Oct 2, 2022 at 5:35 PM 
Subject: Miami Seaquarium post 
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>, Jennifer Skidmore - NOAA Federal
<jennifer.skidmore@noaa.gov> 

Hi both,

Miami Seaquarium posted about Toki today on Facebook. 
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From: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Veterinary Visits
To: Ruth Ewing - NOAA Federal; Deborah Fauquier - NOAA Federal
Sent: April 1, 2022 3:57 PM (UTC-04:00)

FYI 

I spoke to Mr. Burke this morning and he let me know he would send this email.  We'll talk next week to establish NMFS
protocols for Ruth's on site visits to see Toki.

Talk to you next week.
Thanks,
Amy

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Travis Burke <tburke@thedolphinco.com>
Date: Fri, Apr 1, 2022 at 10:39 AM
Subject: Veterinary Visits
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal <amy.sloan@noaa.gov>

Good morning Amy,

Thank you for all of your time.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to visit with Dr. Shelby Loos and be present.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to be part of the Dignity Plan.

My only ask is that Dr. Ewing communicate with Dr. Loos to coordinate visits and work plans and that they keep
you and I informed.

Have a great day and thank you.

Respectfully,

Travis

WhatsApp (386) 986-5567
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From: Travis Burke <tburke@thedolphinco.com>
Subject: Veterinary Visits
To: Amy Sloan - NOAA Federal
Sent: April 1, 2022 10:38 AM (UTC-04:00)

Good morning Amy,

Thank you for all of your time.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to visit with Dr. Shelby Loos and be present.

The Miami Seaquarium is willing to allow Dr. Ruth Ewing to be part of the Dignity Plan.

My only ask is that Dr. Ewing communicate with Dr. Loos to coordinate visits and work plans and that they keep
you and I informed.

Have a great day and thank you.

Respectfully,

Travis

WhatsApp (386) 986-5567
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